
I am delighted to inform you that on
Thursday the 1st of February we recieved
an unannounced Ofsted Monitoring
Inspection. 
I can’t officially share the outcome yet,
but I am so proud of the young people
and the staff team who were able to
show the inspector what APTCOO is really
all about. 
As soon as I have the final report I will
send it out to you all. Thank you for all
of your support too...our parent
partnership is so important.

Michaela 

As we move into teaching Relationships and Sex

Education during this half term we would like to

offer you a second opportunity to review the

content and talk to staff about any concerns

that you may have. The curriculum we have
chosen is written for SEND learners and where

the lessons focus on understanding personal

safety.

https://pshe-
association.org.uk/resource/planning-
framework-pupils-with-send

A parent/carer meeting will be held online on:

Monday the 26th of February at 6pm. A Teams

invitation will be forwarded to you in due
course. 

APTCOO Newsletter

Upcoming Events
Can you please

advise the school
office of any of the

following...  

A change of
mobile number 

Any planned
holidays 

Reasons for
absence

Ofsted Monitoring Visit



Our next Inset Day is on Mondaythe 19th of February. We will lookforward to welcoming you allback on Tuesday the 20th ofFebruary.

We break up for the end of Termat 2pm on Thursday the 28th ofMarch and re-open as normal onMonday the 15th of April.

Scan the QR Code to visit  
https://www.aptcoo.co.uk

A Reminder from Michaela 

Spring Is Coming!

This half term the learners will be looking
at plants, plant nutrition, pollination and
food chains/webs in science. 

If you have any seeds or bulbs that you
wish to donate they’d be very gratefully
received. We are hoping to enhance our
spaces and places with a splash of colour
as the seasons change. 
 
We are also hoping to see new life as we
hatch chicks at North Farm House.

Emma


